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For Immediate Release 
March 30, 2023 
 

 
Expect Detours in April During Utility Locating Work for Kilauea Avenue/Keawe Street 

Rehabilitation Project 
 

The County of Hawaii Department of Public Works announces that subsurface utility locating 
work will be performed as part of the Kilauea Avenue/Keawe Street rehabiliation project, 
commencing on April 3, 2023.  The traveling public may encounter lane closures and/or detour 
routing at intersections within the construction area.  Please check the County DPW website 
prior to the work for any updates as well as detour map routes. 
 
The tentative schedule is as follows: 
  
INTERSECTION START DATE DETOUR ROUTES 
Waiānuenue Ave April 3 Wailuku Drive or Haili St 
Kalakaua St April 6 Waiānuenue Ave or Haili St 
NO WORK April 7 - 16 NO WORK 
Kalakaua St April 17 Waiānuenue Ave or Haili St 
Haili St April 20 Kalakaua St or Waiānuenue Ave 
Furneaux Lane April 24 Haili St, Kilauea Av and Mamo St 
Mamo St April 26 Haili St, Furneaux Lane, Kilauea 

Ave 
Ponahawai St April 28 Punahoa St, Mamo St and Kilauea 

Ave.  Kamehameha Avenue and 
left on Mamo St.  
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